
Spring Sports Wrap-Up - Henderson Middle School 

 
Tiger Baseball Team Finishes with a 7-10 
Record 
 
The Henderson Middle School Tigers 
baseball team finished the year with a losing 
record but there can be many positives taken 
away from the season.  For starters, the team 
improved by 7 the number of wins they had 
the last 2 seasons.  They were able to 
complete the season which was cut short last 
year due to the pandemic.  The team has a 
good nucleus of players returning for next 
season.   
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 



HMS Boys Soccer 
 

 
 
The boys soccer team finished the season 6-
7-1 under first year head coach (Coach 
Rigsby)  The Tigers finished just out of 4th 
place to advance to the Region Tournament.  
The boys final game was against Monroe 
County where they were down 2-0 for the 
majority of the ballgame and found a way to 
claw back into it in the final 10 minutes.  The 
Tigers finished with a tie vs. Monroe County 
that felt more like a win.  The season ended 
with a tie as the Tigers finished in 5th place.  
Thank you Coach Rigsby for leading our boys 
soccer team, we appreciate your hard work.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
The girls soccer team finished the season 13-
1-1 playing in the championship game vs. 
Ace Charter.  The Lady Tigers entered the 
Region Tournament undefeated and 
unscored on for the year.  The first round was 
a match up against Upson Lee and the Tigers 
continued their dominance with a win by a 
score of 2-0.  This win led the Tigers to the 
Region Championship gave vs. Ace Charter 
and what a match up it was.  The Tigers 
defeated the Ace Charter middle school 
earlier in the year and the last match the two 
teams faced each other ended in a tie.  The 
championship game lived up to the hype 
ending in a tie in regulation but being the 
championship game it was sent to overtime 
with Penalty Kicks to decide the winner.  
Unfortunately, the first goal the Tigers would 
give up this season would cost them the 
championship.  Congratulations on a great 
season HMS soccer players and coaches.  
We are very proud of you.  Go Tigers! 
 

 
HMS Tigers Track and Field hosted the 
Region Championship at the Butts County 
Athletic Complex 
 
 
The 2021 track season ended on April 3rd 
at the MGMSAL championships held at 
the Butts County Athletic Complex.  The 
boys and girls' teams competed hard and 

 

 



did a great job.  Championship individual 
performances included: 
Majestee Seabrooks finished 3rd in the 
200m dash 
The girls 4x100m relay team finished 4th 
Camari Edwards won the boy's shot put 
and finished 2nd in the discus 
Seth Williams finished third in the 400m 
the boys 4x00m relay team finished 2nd 
 
The Henderson Middle School Track team is 
led by Coach Brannock and Coach Smith. 
 
  

 
 

HMS Volleyball Teams Advance to 
Playoffs in the Henry County Volleyball 

League 

 1st Round of the Playoffs for the HMS 8th 
Grade team was against Locust Grove and 
our Tigers won.  The second round of the 
playoffs was held in Hampton and our girls 
were defeated in 3 sets.  It was really a great 
season with both of our squads advancing to 
the final four in this league said, Coach Hall.  
Congratulations coach and Thank You for all 
you do for HMS Athletics. 

 
8th Grade Team 
 

 

 
The HMS Volleyball Team is led by Coach 
Hall and Coach Worley.  HMS has a 7th 
grade team that finished the regular season 
at 5-4 and a 8th grade team that finished the 
season at 7-4. Both teams competed in the 
Henry County Volleyball league.  
1st Round of the Playoffs for the HMS 7th 
Grade team was against Union Grove and the 
Lady Tigers won.  The second round of the 
playoffs was held at Ola and our girls were 
defeated in 3 sets.  The girls are very talented 
and look forward to making another run next 
year as 8th Graders.  Thank You Coach 
Worley for you hard work. 
 
7th Grade Team 

 



 

HMS Football 
 
 
Spring Practice begins on May 10th at HMS.  
The football team will practice for one week 
and this will lead them into summer 
conditioning.  Coach Brannock is having a 
parent informational meeting on May 20th at 
5:30 in the HMS cafeteria for students and 
parents interested in playing football. 
 
  

Coming Soon: 
 
Information on Softball:  As soon as the 
information about tryouts is available we will 
post on Website and put in Dr. Watkins 
newsletter. 
 
 

 

Coming Soon: 
 
Information on Cross Country:  As soon as 
information about summer workouts is 
available we will post on Website and put in 
Dr. Watkins newsletter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


